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NOTIFICATION 

2024 Forum of the Standing Committee on Finance: Accelerating climate action and 

resilience through gender-responsive financing  

 

2–3 September 2024 

Arusha, United Republic of Tanzania 

 

 

I am pleased to notify Parties and observer States to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the 

Paris Agreement, United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies, and admitted 

observer organizations that the 2024 Forum of the Standing Committee on Finance Accelerating climate 

action and resilience through gender-responsive financing will take place from 2 to 3 September 2024 

in Arusha, United Republic of Tanzania. Information about the Forum, including the provisional 

programme, is available at https://unfccc.int/2024-SCF-Forum.  

 

The Forum will be open to Parties and Observers to attend in person and virtually. Registration 

form is available here and the deadline for registration is 10 August 2024. The Forum will also be 

broadcast live. The broadcast link will be made available on the Forum web page.  

For further information on the Forum, please contact standingcommittee@unfccc.int.  

 

 

Distribution To Parties and observer States through their national focal points for climate change and 

diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany, United Nations and related 

organizations and specialized agencies and observer organizations admitted by the Conference of the 

Parties. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

Daniele Violetti 

Senior Director, Programmes Coordination  

Director a. i. Means of Implementation division 
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